
 

 
 Reserve Bank of India 

Mumbai Regional Office  
 

Corrigendum – Recruitment for the post of Driver in Reserve Bank of India, 
Mumbai 

Please refer to the advertisement dated March 27, 2023 on Recruitment of post of 

Driver in Reserve Bank of India, Mumbai. In terms of para 4 (B) of the advertisement, 

candidates provisionally shortlisted from the Online Test will have to undergo Skill / 

Driving Test. Accordingly, the link for downloading the call letter for Skill / Driving Test 

was available on the Bank’s website (www.rbi.org.in) from July 22, 2023 to                      

July 27, 2023. 

In this connection, it is to inform that the candidates can download the Call Letter for 

Skill/ Driving Test from the Bank’s website (www.rbi.org.in) till August 03, 2023. 

Note: All other terms and conditions mentioned in the advertisement dated March 27, 

2023, remains unchanged. Corrigendum, if any, on this advertisement will be issued 

only on the Bank’s website www.rbi.org.in.  
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